
fr{.t{sn ii5iFrg

st" r{r*{} *d
{Rq

Frnf" Ralnish lain
**cretary

frqqfrqma' *X{rq }ilqltl
Univ*rrity $runfs (pmmission

iqw mtr*x l**"t,q ,{$qq, 'qnfr Rrigfi

{*lirislry ef liumcn **roursc 0rrelcpnt*nl, $ovt, ti lndia}

q$fs{rm qw qd, q* fr*-llosnx
$rh*dur $hnh l$fcr *lcrg, Ne* Deltrl-l 1SSS?

Fh ; 0l l'13136:S&l?3139337
Ftx, $t l-:3X S858

E-mail' *xy.ugc$nic.in

tr-rrl{u r*rrif

D.O* No. F.82-251?0tg {SA{IU 9th July, 2020

Subject: Recommendation of Parliamentary $tanding Committee regarding

differe ntly-abled students'

Dear $irlMadam,

The Fepafimont related Farliamentary Standing Cornnnittee qn Human Resource

Development {Parliament of lndia-Rajya $abha} in its report {Report No.313) on

Demand for Grants 2a2A-21 has made certain observationslrecommendations on

Human Resource DeveloPment.

The parliamentary $tanding Commiltee in its 'Para Xl-$cholarship' has inter-alia

recommended that details of all schemes for differently-abled students should be

mandatsrily ttisplayed on the websites of all categories of universities. The full report

may be accessed from Rajya Sabha website'

ln view of above, it is requested.that all Higher Education lnstitutions including Central

Universities, Oeemed to be Universities, State Universities may develop a $eparate

section for differenily-abled students, on their websites giving all the available

informalion and links related to Governrnents' all scholarship and fellowship schemes

(including UGC schemes).
':

With kind regards,

f he Vice Chancellors/Directors of all UniversitieslHEls
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